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HISD schools, offices to reopen Thursday following inclement weather
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jan. 17, 2018 — Houston Independent School District schools and offices will reopen under normal schedules on Thursday, Jan.18 after being closed due to inclement weather and hazardous road conditions. HISD will continue to monitor weather conditions and provide any updates as they become available.
For additional information, visit www.houstonisd.org or follow the district on Twitter and Facebook: www.twitter.com/houstonisd and www.facebook.com/houstonisd. Parents or employees with a phone number registered in the HISD system can sign up for HISD text alerts by texting YES to 68453.
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